

Thimbles & Friends Quilt Guild Newsletter

Volume 19 • Issue 10

May 2021

Board and Committee Members 2021– 2022

Chair: Wendy Moore

Co-Chair: Janice O'Gara **Treasurer:** Barbara White

Co-Treasurer: Julia Blanchard

Secretary: Sue Ellen Hewitt

Charity: Shirley McLeod Facilities: Pat McCollem

Membership/Hospitality:

Phyllis Barry

Newsletter Editors:

Deborah Hylander /Wendy Foley/Taryen Shannon

Web & Social Media: Sarah Norris

Programming Coordinators: Sue

Warchal/Sheryl Briggs/Joyce

Hochstrasser

Principal Officer: Wendy Moore

Guild Website

http://www.thimblesandfriendsquiltguild.org

Newsletter Note: Just click on the picture of any quilt to see the Web page it came from.



Newsletter Submissions

All guild members are invited to submit articles for this newsletter. Please write your own articles and e-mail them to us no later than the 20th of the month to allow us time to process each article before distribution by the 25th. If there is no newsletter any particular month, we will save your article for a future publication.

- Deborah, Taryen & Wendy

Meeting Dates

Here is the date of our first meeting. A complete list will come in our August Newsletter.

Meeting times are 10:00 AM - 2 PM.

September	More details in our Aug. Newsletter

<u>Friendship Star</u>



Wendy's Corner

If anyone missed out on the fabric donated by the Jonathan Thorn family good news! I have just received 11more bags! Call, email, or text for appointment! I will deliver 3-yard packets, or isolette packets. We also received lots of fabric books and notions from Elizabeth McCarthy She donated her entire sewing room as she developed macular degeneration. Sheryl made her quilt. I will deliver it.

Wendy

Sue-Ellen's Corner

CHURN DASH BLOCK



An example of the block for our Quilt show.

I just want to let everyone know, that even though we are waiting another year for our quilt show ,you can get your squares done and out of the way.

Remember that we are doing the churn dash square in small to medium prints. You can do them all the same or all different.

The size must be 12 1/2 inches unfinished so it will be a 12-inch finished block. If you have any questions, please email me or call me.

Sue-Ellen.

It Was a Perfect Day for Our First in Person Get Together



L to R Sue-Ellen, Jo, Barbara W and Sue W.

Presentation of the Thorn Family Quilt's

The awesome embroidery was created by Jill. It was stated that day by one of our members (sorry I do not recall who) "That is what we do". So, fitting for Thimbles & Friends.



Quilts L to R Xander's, Jonathan (the Dad), Drew, Alyson, Zoe and above the girls is Jen.

TTHANK YOU

Wendy and I want to say thank you to Julia and Jill, for the strong foundation that they built for us to go by and build upon.

Julia thank you from the bottom of our hearts. You are a kind and patient teacher.

Julia is a skilled and talented editor and has brought that to the Thimble & Friends Newsletter. Making it awesome.

Thank you to ALL the Thimbles & Friends members for your kindness and support.

We know we may not possess the level of skill that Julia and Jill have, but we will do our best to bring you a Newsletter that is worthy for Thimbles &Friends.

Wendy and Taryen





FYI:

Emma's is having a Quilting retreat this fall. **Space is limited and going quickly.** For more details give them a call.

319 East Central Street; Franklin, MA. 508-520-0234

HAPPY SUMMER

